TUSCAN WATER DISTRICT
NOTICE OF VACANCY
(Gov. Code, § 1780, subd. (d))
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a vacancy exists on the Board of Directors of Tuscan
Water District. The effective date of the vacancy is May 15, 2024. It is anticipated that the Board
of Directors of Tuscan Water District will cause this vacancy to be filled within 60 days

immediately after the effective date of this vacancy, in accordance with Government Code section
1780 and any other applicable provisions of California Water District Law.

Dated: June 4, 2024

Board of Directors of
Tuscan Water District

Tovey Giezentanner, Interim General Manager




